
July 21 & 28, 2019

St.Cyril’s Mass Schedule

Sunday 7/21 - 16th Sunday in Ordinary Time
9:00am +Randy Rathbun by Alice Scott

Monday 7/22 – Our Lady of Peace Prayer
Group 6:00pm

Wednesday 7/24 – St. Sharbel Makhluf
6:00pm +Cheryl Ann Mullis by the  Katherine
Novak Family

Sunday 7/28 – 17th Sunday in Ordinary Time
9:00am +Ray Olinskey by his Family

Monday 7/29 - Our Lady of Peace Prayer
Group 6:00pm

Wednesday 7/31 – St. Ignatius of Loyola
6:00pm +Jeanne, Rita & Gary Stefancik by the
Stefancik Family

Sunday 8/4 – 18th Sunday in Ordinary Time
9:00am St. Cyril’s Parishioners

Lectors
7/21 Lisa LeMay
7/28 Amy Salva
8/4 Tom Topi

Weekly Offering
July 7 & 14, 2019 $3,082.00
Coffee Sales 10.00
Donation 300.00
Mass Stipends 60.00

New lector schedules available in the vestibule.

*Please patronize our advertisers*

Please pray for the sick and suffering
members of our parish:
Jim Visnich, Dorothy Lucas, Ruby Tapko,
John & Dorothy Cardenas, Emil Dykal, Jeff
Workman,  Jason Hale, Sophia Halastik,
Karen Williamson, James Collins, John
Mikula, Jason Julian, Dorothy Halastik,
Patricia Cholak Weaver, Charles and Mary
Lou Woods, Annie Moran,  Suzanne
Halastik,  Bob Pinter, Jack and Beverly
O’Renick, Michael Stefancik, Mary Thomas,
Darlene Sampson, Father Carlyle, Bill
Ramsey and Jack and Mary Beal and
Christine Palmer.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Sunday, Aug.4 is Altar Society Sunday
with the rosary being said at 8:30 am. After
prayers, the meeting will be downstairs in the
parish hall. All ladies are invited to attend.

Sunday, Aug. 4 is also CCRC Sunday.
The donation container is in back of Church.
The proceeds go to help the needy families of
Sugar Creek.

New varieties of Mystic Monk coffee and
hot chocolate are for sale in back of Church
for $10.00 each.

For bulletin announcements, events or mass
intentions please contact Mary Puhr at 816-769-5177
or email her at dwmkphr1@swbell.net. The bulletin is
available for online viewing at St. Cyril’s website
https://saintcyrilsparish.org/bulletins

St. Cyril's Santa-Cali-Gon Fundraiser: St.
Cyril's will be having a food booth at the
Festival again this year. We will be serving
Italian Sausage, hot dogs and Fresh Squeezed
Lemonade and Limeade. The dates are August
30, 31, September 1 and 2, 2019. It is lots of
fun to work this fundraiser. The signup sheet is
in back of Church. Any money raised will be
used for our Church renovations. Please
patronize our booth for this worthy fundraiser
for our parish.

July 15, 2019 Lamar Hunt, Jr. Luncheon St.
Joseph. Catholic Charities will be hosting a
luncheon featuring Lamar Hunt, Jr. at Missouri
Western University in St. Joseph, MO on
August 1, 2019.  This event will coincide with
the Chiefs Training Camp happening there on
the campus.  Lamar will speak about his family,
their commitment to the community and how
that drives their desire to give back. Tickets can
be purchased by texting SJMO2019 to 41444 or
contacting Nancy Butters, Development
Manager, at nbutters@ccharities.com or 816-
659-8266.

Peer-To-Peer Grief Support "Coping
with Life Alone ®" is a Beginning Experience
® grief support program that meets each week for 7
weeks. The program helps those who have lost a
love relationship due to death, divorce or separation,
move through the experience of grief and loss into a
future with renewed hope. Saturdays, September 7th
through October 19th, from 2:00 to 4:00 pm.
Location: St. Therese Parish, North, Lower Level,
Birkel Room, 7207 NW Highway 9, Kansas City,
MO 64152 Contact Donna at (816-305-3760), for
information and registration.

Ding!

Your phone buzzes as it receives a text or email, and
surprisingly—it’s an unknown sender who says he’s
your pastor. After brief pleasantries, he asks you to
pick up a gift card for a sick friend of his, because he’s
currently busy in a meeting. Oh, and he needs you to
send him a picture of the card number and its pin so
they can use it. ‘May the peace of the Lord continue to
be with you’ he ends. Is this a legit request for help
from your pastor? No.
A rash of pastor/priest impersonation scams has
recently spread across the country, and this diocese
hasn’t been an exception. At least five or six parishes
have had illegitimate requests for gift cards, money
and/or personal information from scammers claiming
to be the pastor.
“I got a text message on Mother’s Day from a
parishioner saying their mother had received one, and
shortly after I received a phone call from a fellow
employee here at the church office that had received
one too and wondered if I needed to call Father,” said
Devin Reed, administrative assistant at St. Gregory
Barbarigo in Maryville.
An area priest said he initially thought someone had
hacked his Google account, but there were a number of
people who received messages who aren’t on his
contact list. The office also said that his cell phone,
social media accounts and the church database don’t
appear to have been hacked. Affected parishes are
letting parishioners know of the scam via social media
posts, notes in the bulletin, announcements, email and
word of mouth.
“Most people recognize it’s not coming from me,” said
Fr. Joseph Cisetti, pastor of St. Therese North.
Still, he said the parish has been informing parishioners
via email of the scam attempts, and will run an
announcement in an upcoming bulletin column.
“Any situation where someone is asking you to give a
gift card is a red flag,” explained Patrick Miller, Legal
Counsel for the diocese. He also said that with any
requests for giving to the Church, you should hear
about it through the pulpit or another way authorized
by the diocese or parish. Catholic Key




